
1

 
 

 
 
From: Giovannini David <DGiovannini@moldedfiberglass.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 3:04 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Crowned Ridge II Support 
 
Dear Sirs; 
 
   Attached please find a letter of support for the Crowned Ridge II wind project. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Dave 
 
David M Giovannini 
Sr Vice President 
Molded Fiber Glass Companies 
dgiovannini@moldedfiberglass.com 
605-725-9362 (O) 
508-769-4168 (M) 
 




